
YOUR NATIONAL
PT/OT NETWORK
PARTNER FOR 
INJURY RECOVERY.



Bardavon helps injured workers recover
to live a healthy, movement-filled life.

INJURY RECOVERY SUITE

Expect personalized, tech-enabled injury recovery 
solutions to ensure a safe return-to-work. Our 
workers’ compensation platform – from referral to 
discharge – shortens case duration and lowers 
medical costs. Clients experience case transparency, 
attentive coaching, and actionable data + reporting 
to help inform treatment decisions.

+  RISK MANAGEMENT FOR WORKER HEALTH



Equipped to deliver exceptional care for injured 
workers, Bardavon directly contracts with tens of 
thousands of the nation’s leading outpatient therapy 
providers to guide efficient and effective treatment 
plans. Covering all 50 states and reaching 94% of 
America’s workforce, we work together to provide 
whole-person care to injured workers that addresses 
essential job demands, individual physical conditions, 
and comorbidities.

+  NATIONAL PT/OT NETWORK

With Recovery+, our experienced, in-house clinical 
coaches engage directly with injured workers. Using 
an SMS-based program, we offer personalized case 
support and educational content aimed at improving 
recovery times. Coaches assess patient-reported 
outcomes (PROs) to track worker wellbeing, identify 
biopsychosocial challenges that may impact case 
progression, and advise therapists on return-to-work 
goals to achieve positive outcomes. 

+  WORKER ENGAGEMENT DURING RECOVERY

+  RISK MANAGEMENT FOR WORKER HEALTH



CONNECT WITH

www.bardavon.com

businessdevelopment@bardavon.com

(913) 236-1020


